
                                                                                                9th December 2016 

Christmas Fun at William Morris ! 

           
 

     
 
 
Improving our school building  
 

           

www.williammorrisschool.org            Email: office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk 
(01295 258224) 

 

WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

KS1 and Foundation Stage put on a 
wonderful Christmas Nativity – 
This Way to Bethlehem.  We were 
so proud.  Thanks to all parents 
who came to watch. 

Cherry class put 
on a brass band 

concert on 
Thursday for 
parents and 

peers– it 
sounded 

fantastic – well 
done! 

http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
mailto:office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk


 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHRISTMAS CHURCH SERVICES AT ST PAUL’S 
A reminder that you are invited to attend the Christmas services next week on Thursday 
15th at St Paul’s Church.  EYFS and KS1 will be taken and picked up by coach.  The service 
begins at 10am.  KS2 will walk down to the church and their service begins at 1:15pm. 
Children will not be allowed to go home from the church so please make your way back to 
school to collect them at 3:05pm. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Don’t forget it is Christmas jumper day on Friday 16th, it is £1.  
 
Christmas T-Shirt Design Competition   

The Friends of William Morris are holding a Christmas T-Shirt Design Competition.  It is 50p 
to enter and there will be a prize for the winner from each class.  Go on children, get 
designing!                       

 
 
 
 

Our school values are now up all 
around the hall and along our 

fences.  
We are proud of William Morris 
school and feel that these new 

signs really show what the 
children and staff believe in. 

New Look William Morris 
We are starting to see some of 

the new uniform in school.  LOOK 
AT HOW SMART THEY LOOK! 

You will also receive a Uniform 
Letter today detailing where to 
go, price lists and items for sale.  
You can now go and order your 

uniforms. 
 
 



Reception Registration Deadline 
For all children starting Reception Class in September 2017 (children born between 
September 2012 - August 2013), parents need to apply for a school place before 15th 
January 2017. You can do this through the Oxford County Council webpage 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place  
 

After School Care Notice: 
Please note that the deadline for registering interest in the after school provision service is 
Friday 16th December.  
 
This Week’s Winning House is:   

     

              
 
Dates for Next Week: 
Monday 12th December After school Football Club 

Tuesday 13th December Christmas Fayre 
Tuesday 13th December Matilda Drama Production 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 14th December After school Dance Club 

Thursday 15th December St Pauls Christmas Services 

Friday 16th December Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Parties 
Friday 16th December School finishes at 1.30pm  

 
Have a great weekend everyone! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place

